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From: Peter Nockles <nockles1@bigpond.com>
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 24/11/2012 12:23 pm

Subject: SSI 5414 Proposed North West Rail Link

We wish to record our strong objection to the proposal now being considered which will result in
Beecroft residents having to embark and disembark on 6 trains for the 60 km or so return journey to
the City. This extreme inconvenience will also affect those travelling from several other stations.
Little or no regard seems to have been given to residents of this area who must, additionally, suffer
the undesirable local impact of the proposed third railway line for goods trains. Little consideration
seems to have been given to the needs of the young and the elderly, especially in extreme weather
conditions. This atrocious proposal needs to be reconsidered.

Ailsa and Peter Nockles.



